Januazy 23, 1957

Mr. V.J. Thompson, Chairman
Joint Review Committee

Pacific Gas and Electric Company
245 Market Street

San Francisco 6, California

Dear Mr. Thompson:

Re: R.C. File #103
(Disxzegard of Seniority in Temporary
Appointments and Permanent Award)

It is the opinion of the Union's Members Review Committes
that due to the confusion which resulted from the application of
two different measures of seniority in awarxrd temporary and
permanent jobs, that it is impossible to adiun this case at
this late date. Therefore, we feel that this case should be
dropped from the Review Committee file, with the understanding
that this situation will be coxrected with future study and corx-
rection of Section 205.7 (b) of the bidding procedure.

Yours very txuly,

L. L. Mitchell, Secretary
Union Review Committee

C.C.! R. Stone
P. Devlin



